
From: Betsy Robins <betsyrobins114@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 12:01 PM 

To: Sixkiller, Casey (ECY) <csix461@ECY.WA.GOV> 

Subject: Rayonier site cleanup. 

 

Please plan for a complete clean up. The concerns and costs going forward make this the 
only sensible resolution. That site is incredibly valuable and will pay back the cleanup cost 
many times over when it is finally allowed to develop.  

  

Thank you, 

Betsy Robins 

114 N Peabody St 

Port Angeles WA 98362 
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